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Effective immediately, the University will be adopting the new official UP Radio
Frequency Identification (RFID) Card for the use of all UP Manila employees and
students in non-exclusive partnership with PayMaya. The UP RFID Card will replace the

existing barcoded UPM ID.

Employees and students will receive an email regarding the photo-taking

schedule and release of card.

Additional features and services offered under the system may be availed by

qualified holders of the UP RFID on a voluntary basis.

For information, guidance and compliance.



